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Math...
Students learned about the
volume of 3D shapes and
worked to complete the cereal
box project. They were tasked
with finding surface area,
volume, unit price, and other
totals. They created their own
cereal brands and illustrated
cereal boxes. 

They have been learning about
the different characteristics of
amphibians. How they survive,
their daily food consumption
and reproduction stage. The
students also did a book
design recently that looked
very good. 

Students created Google Slide
presentations about 18th
century Poland. They
researched: the reign of the
Saxons and anarchy in Poland,
the First Partition of Poland,
Stanisław August Poniatowski
and his achievements, the May
Third Consitution and the
Second Partition.

Science...

Grade 6

History...

Language Arts...
The students have been learning about
augmented reality and how life would be in
the future. They have written short essays
describing how different they think life would
be and also read two stories in class about life
in the future. The students have also been
practicing really hard for their speaking
contest.


